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Dear Parents 

In our efforts to continually improve the Academy we regularly review our policies. At the most 

recent Parents’ Consultation meeting we discussed the Academy’s policy of allowing students to use 

mobile phones during the school day. 

I have decided to open a full consultation on this subject. I will consult with the student council, the 

governing body and staff and I would like to ask you for your thoughts on the matter. If you would 

like to offer your views could you respond to the following question: 

“Should students at KSA be allowed to use their mobile phones at any time during the school day?” 

I have set up a dedicated email address for parental responses. The address is: 

phones@ketteringscienceacademy.org. The closing date for responses is 15.20 Friday 17 July. I will 

write to you regarding decisions about the policy review before the end of this term. 

 

I hope you feel willing to contribute to this consultation. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Paul Davies 

Principal 
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